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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

 

Over the next few 

weeks, your child’s 

spelling homework will 

also become available 

on ‘Spelling Shed’, a 

website your child now 

has a log in for.  

 

 

 

 

 
Please remember that all 
children are required to read 
daily! 

 

This week’s spellings: 

 

Your child has been provided with spelling 
homework linked to the words we have been 
learning in class. These spellings will be tested 
each Friday.  

 

 

In English we are writing legends based 

on the story of ‘The Willow Pattern Plate’. 

 

In maths we are focusing on ratio. 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic Task (due on 14.2.19) 

Can you make something for our display that relates to our new topic: 
‘Were the Shang the most civilised people of their time?’ This could be 
linked to the Shang dynasty (such as a model of an artefact or a 
drawing of a famous figure) or China (such as flags, lanterns, dragons, 
etc). 

English & Maths 


